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Comment Submitted:

Please do not let the solar companies use this land known as Giant Rock. 

Its a small area that many people use as a recreational area and closing them out of yet another area is a blow to the local economy. 

There are other areas that are just a suited for a solar farm other than any of the areas where people are allowed to have fun. 

Again, Please do not allow them to build the solar farm on or around the Giant Rock rec. area. 

Thank you.


